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Dear Members of the Environmental Quality Board:
RE: 25 Code Chapter 95, Wastewater Treatment Requirements
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We are hoping that you pay close attention to regulating the gas industry and dumping waste water into our
rivers and streams. Already citizens have complained about the quality of the water in our area. We have also
noticed a solidification process in our well water with more sediment settling on the bottom. We are changing
water filters monthly instead of every other month.

The gas exploration industry is very well funded and will not be deterred form their efforts.
Regulation is our only hope of protecting the health of Pennsylvania's environment and citizens.
The gas industry MUST be made to develop strategies to deal with the waste they create.

Sincerely,

Paul and Barbara Barrett
Hughesville, PA
bcbarrettl@comcast.net


